APPROVED FOR RELEASE Historical Collections Division HR 70-14 Date: 2 May 2012

TOP SECRET

Deputy Director's Staff Meeting

Tuesday, 9 January 1951

There was discussion of the location of the Graphics personnel and Mr. McConnel reported that Andrews would submit a plan the next day.

It was decided that Mr. Armstrong would be requested to bring over the State Department proposals in writing for the meeting on allocation functions.

There was discussion of the NSC directives needed and it was decided that it was premature to start working on the missing ones at the present time.

Mr. Reber discussed certain of the coordinating functions with which he was charged and urged that as much of the coordinating as possible be left with the respective offices.

Mr. Jackson asked that Mr. Reber make a study of cutting down the length of time in obtaining intelligence support for the Office of Estimates from both CIA components and other agencies.

A meeting on current intelligence was scheduled for Thursday to reach a final decision on the Daily Summary and the production of current intelligence.

LBK

